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Background

350 Doyle Avenue (the former site of Kelowna’s main 
RCMP detachment)

 The provision of a 6,000 sq ft shell space for 
community use (community amenity space or CAS) 
on the ground floor, interfacing with a civic plaza and 
a re-developed ArtWalk.



Purpose

Through Phase 1, the Creative Hub Feasibility Study 
explored and addressed the following:
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Guiding Principles

The creative hub will be guided by the following principles:



Community Impact

The creative hub will result in the following impacts:



Using the Space

While there are many details regarding the space layout to be 
determined in later design phases, the Creative Hub will 
provide space for:



Conclusion

The BCA Report concluded that a Creative Hub is 
feasible, but outlines the following considerations 
which must be addressed:
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Next Steps

 Phase Two will include:
 schematic design and Class C cost estimates;

 consultant-led fund development planning;

 confirm the operating model and a 3-year business plan 
for the Creative Hub,

 facilitate the development of an agreement between 
the Creative Hub operator and the City; and

 confirmation of the City's capital budget to support this 
project, and submission of an application to the 
Department of Canadian Heritage’s Canada Cultural 
Spaces Fund.

Phase Two: 2022-2023



Questions or Feedback?
For more information, visit kelowna.ca.


